
From: Frankies Taxis Teignbridge <Frankies@teignbridgetaxis.co.uk>  
Sent: 13 July 2022 10:58 
To: Ext Mail: Licensing <licensing@Teignbridge.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: RO15 YWL 
 
Good morning,  
 
We would like to put forward this vehicle to the committee once more. 
The reason it was not kept on records and relicensed sooner is due to the car being used in a 
different area so was plated under the local authority it was working for (Mid-Devon). 
 
This car is in exceptionally good condition and is a great executive car to have on the fleet with it's 
low mileage for its age, it has been looked after to ensure its integrity as an executive vehicle. 
There also seems to be shortage of taxi drivers in the local area so are trying to help remedy by 
bringing one extra as a step in the right direction to help transport thrive once again. 
 
Many thanks 
Frankies Taxis 
 


